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I am writing to express my concern about the presence of children's books containing 

sexual acts in schools and libraries across Oregon. Such content is inappropriate for 

young readers and does not align with the educational mission of these institutions. I 

urge you to reconsider the inclusion of these materials to ensure our children have 

access to age-appropriate resources.let kids be kids! 

 

 


